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Katoomba High School 
Works notification 23 November 2022 

Dear staff and parents/carers, 

Following the unprecedented wet weather across NSW, Katoomba High School has unfortunately been 
impacted by mould due to extreme humidity.  

Upcoming maintenance works to remediate mould and moisture will take place on Wednesday 23 November 
2022. Works include an inspection of rooms in Block H (support unit building) and extensive cleaning in areas 
where mould was previously identified in walls and ceilings. 

The areas will be cordoned off before works start, and safety measures and monitoring put in place. It will remain 
out of bounds to students and staff until the remediation work is completed. 

All work will be completed by licensed and accredited contractors, and monitored by occupational hygienists in 
strict accordance with all applicable legislation, regulations, policies and guidelines. 

The areas will be inspected to ensure they been fully remediated. The school will receive a clearance certificate 
before the areas are re-open to students and staff.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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